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WATER POLLUTION CONTROL FACILITY



6 Tony’s Lane

Wareham, MA  02571

Telephone (508) 295-6144
TTY 1-800-439-2370

Guy Campinha, Director

July 5, 2016

TO:   Property Owner and/or Tenant

RE:  Scheduled Sewer Line Project

To Whom It May Concern:  

A very important informational meeting is scheduled for Saturday, July 9, 2016 at 10:00 am and Wednesday, July 13, 2016 at 7:00 pm to be held at the Swifts Beach Improvement Center at 38 Pleasant Street.   We plan to clean and reline the sewer lines between manholes.  The project will have an impact in your immediate area, therefore, please make every effort to attend either of the scheduled informational meetings.  

Sincerely, 

Guy Campinha, Director 

cc:  Board of Sewer Commissioners  
This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 



